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Dear Resident,

Hope you’re staying safe and well. This letter is a follow up to the March 19, 2020
correspondence notifying residents on Wesley Drive and Woodward Way of an impending road
closure associated with the Atlanta Memorial Park sidewalk improvements project.

Crews are scheduled to begin that tree removal work on Tuesday, April 21. To accommodate the
work, intermittent road closures and detours will take place on Wesley Drive between Radar
Drive NW and Wellesley Drive NW and on Woodward Way between Peachtree Battle Avenue
NW and Oldfield Road NW. Weather permitting and with no unforeseen circumstances, the tree
removal should be completed within 2-3 days.

Closure and detour signs will be placed in the project areas by 8:00 a.m. on Tuesday. We ask that
pedestrians, cyclists and motorists observe closure restrictions, pay close attention to “caution”
and “detour” signs, and watch out for construction personnel in the area.

We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we work diligently to complete these vital
infrastructure improvements that positively impact the safety and mobility of users as they traverse
the City of Atlanta.

For more information on the Atlanta Memorial Park sidewalk improvements project, your
constituents can email: ATLDOT @atlantaga.gov or call: 404-330-6165. View photos and track
project progress on the Atlanta Department of Transportation (ATLDOT) Twitter feed
@ATLDOT, the ATLDOT Facebook page, Instagram channel @ATL.DOT, and the revamped
Renew Atlanta-TSPLOST website at http://RenewAtlantaBond.com.

Sincerely,

Jessica Fulton

Construction Director
Renew Atlanta-TSPLOST Program



